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30 April 2024  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Sexual Relationship Education (SRE) 

With this letter are the Changing Me leaflets the staff have prepared for you.  These 

leaflets cover the topics and vocabulary that will be covered in the Changing Me week, 

which will take place week commencing 10 June.  In order to give the full picture, we have 

shared the content of all year groups with you.  Changing Me Leaflets 

If you would like to see any of the content prior to the sessions please contact the class 

teacher.  Over the next week we will send out a form for you to complete confirming if you 

would like to attend an information evening before the Changing Me week. 

A reminder that currently you can ask to withdraw your child from only the lessons 

explicitly covering sexual relations, nothing else and the children will cover this content in 

science lessons, which you are not entitled to remove them from.  If you wish to remove 

your child from any particular lessons please email the teachers directly and copy me in to 

the email. 

SRE is now compulsory for all schools and we need to ensure that all our children are as 

prepared as possible for the world they live in, particularly the social media world.  The 

more age appropriate information they have, the better. 

As always if you have any questions, please email me at guymer.k1@welearn365.com   

With best wishes 

 

Kate Guymer  

Headteacher  
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